
Hi Teresa, 

Yeah of course I am happy with the changes made by Ed, not a problem at all

Thanks
Hamish 
On Mon, 19 Feb 2024 at 16:07, Isaacson, Teresa <Teresa.Isaacson@wiltshire.gov.uk> wrote:
Good Afternoon Hamish 

I have just had a conversation with the chairman of the Cricket Club, Ed and informed him of 
the representations received. 

He stated that as a result of the reps received you would be happy to modify the application as 
follows: 

Sale of Alcohol (ON Sales only) Midday – 20:00 hrs, everyday 
Hours open to the public Midday – 20:30 hrs everyday 

And to add a condition onto the licence to state that it will only be used yearly from 1st May – 
30th September. 

Please can you respond to this email to state if you are happy and agree with these 
modifications? I will then inform the people who have submitted representations. If they then 
choose to continue with the representations the application will go to a hearing. 


